
 
 
His Excellency Ban Ki-moon 
Secretary-General, United Nations 
United Nations Headquarters  
760 United Nations Plaza 
New York, NY 10017 
United States of America 
 
4 December 2012 
 
Dear Secretary-General, 
 
On November 29, 2012, Canada’s National Post newspaper published “Desist from 
climate claims”, an open letter to you from 125 individuals “qualified in climate-related 
matters.”  A scan of the hard copy of the article may be seen at: 
http://tinyurl.com/c4yoo4o. The Website version of the article along with the intial list of 
open letter endorsers, may be seen at: http://tinyurl.com/bv8n2tl. The number of expert 
signatories now stands at 133 as can be seen at: http://tinyurl.com/bat5exo.  
 
We have also submitted two previous open letters to you signed by climate experts who 
do not agree with your assertions about climate change: 
 

• December 2007: The Bali Conference open letter that may be viewed at: 
http://tinyurl.com/7mqdnml.  

 
• December 2009: The Copenhagen Climate Challenge that may be seen at 

http://www.copenhagenclimatechallenge.org/. The Challenge was followed by a 
letter sent to your office by registered courier in February 19, 2010 as follows: 
http://tinyurl.com/cp88bch.   

 
Neither you nor your representatives have reponded to our letters, or even acknowldged 
their receipt. 
 
We request that you now address the crucially important issues we raised in our open 
letters, please. It is clearly in the best interest of the peoples of the world that the 
considered opinion of leading climate experts, even those who do not agree with the 
assertions of the United Nations Secretary General, be properly handled. To date, you 
have not done so. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tom Harris, B. Eng., M. Eng. (Mech. – thermofluids) 
Executive Director, International Climate Science Coalition 
P.O. Box 23013 
Ottawa, Ontario K2A 2R7 
Canada 
http://www.climatescienceinternational.org  


